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Our mission is to empower all students to be self-directed, lifelong learners, who willingly 
contribute to their community and lead passionate, purposeful lives. 

Dear Families: 

As the excitement builds in your household in preparation for your child’s entrance into 
kindergarten, our staff is planning and looking forward to providing a warm, exciting and 
enriching experience for your child. 

Our full-day kindergarten program provides students with a strong foundation for building skills 
in all subject areas. Students become mathematicians as they learn about numbers, shapes, and 
data; scientists as they study the weather, living things, and states of matter; engineers as they 
use their math, science, and creative thinking skills to solve problems; social scientists as they 
explore their school community; readers as they grow word-solving super powers; and writers as 
they tell their stories to affect the world around them. Students develop their artistic and musical 
skills as well through a variety of experiences that support their creativity.  

We are looking forward to working in partnership with you to provide your child with the best 
possible educational opportunities and experiences. Parents are encouraged to review the 
Primary Literacy guide on our website to prepare for their child for Kindergarten.  
Primary Literacy Guide: https://tinyurl.com/4pcv394f 

If you have any questions regarding your child’s registration, please call Diane Muniz-Forcelli at 
845-227-1821.

We look forward to getting to know your child this fall. I would like to wish you and your child a 
most rewarding, fun and exciting experience surrounded by the joy of learning. 

Sincerely, 

Philip Benante, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 

https://tinyurl.com/4pcv394f



